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Dear Thomas Ward,  

 

Freedom of Information Request Ref: F19/257 

 

Thank you for your request for information from the University of York. Please see our response 

below. 

 

The total amount of money the University of York has invested in fossil fuels.  

 

As at financial year end (31 July 2019), the University of York had zero investment in fossil fuels.  

 

I hope this information is useful. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Information Governance Team  
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